
December 5, 2022 

President’s Report 

 
November DDA Meeting – Cancelled, no quorum. 
11/9 MSHDA – Pavilion Grant – Zoom meeting updating on building progress. 
11/21 Planning Committee Meeting – Discussion held on ACCOA request for verbiage change. 
Tax Abatement Policy ready and referred to Village Council. 
11/15 Fair Board Meeting – lining up 2023 events. 
11/28 Planning Commission Special Meeting – approved language change in Zoning Ordinance 
for B3 Business District.  Approved Public hearing for 12/28/2022.  Proceeding with positing for 
newspaper. 
I communicated with Dave Cook and the Village may have legal counsel at the meetings via 
Zoom, to save on travel time. 
I have distributed the DDA’s Plan which NEMCOG has provided.  At the next DDA meeting it will 
be ready for changes or to be forwarded to the Council. 
12/2 -I left a message for Rob Bejesky, Attn.  to call me. 
 
 

 
 Road Report 

 
Signed close-out paperwork for MDOT on the Traverse Bay Rd. project. 
Spoke with Becky at Huron Engineering regarding recently received invoice.  The Federal 
portion of the Barlow Road Project has been completed. The Village may still receive invoices 
from MDOT, as it is a very slow process.  
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Respectfully submitted,    
 
Sheila 

 

 

 

 


